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I support Senate Bill 1583 because I want the most truthful history possible studied in 

our schools.  History should not be bleached to protect the insecurities of those 

hoping to whitewash the contributions of marginalized groups, or the injustices 

suffered by them.  No group should have the power to ignore or rewrite any part of 

the historical record because it makes them uncomfortable.  Books should never be 

banned.  Please vote yes on SB1583. 


